
15th March 2017   

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Reception Parents 

 

We are pleased to invite you to join us for a ‘family’ lunch on Thursday 30th March.  This is a chance 

for you to share a dinner time with your child. If you would like to join us please could you return the 

form below by the morning of Monday 20th March. We will be unable to accept late requests as 

Marrie has to order supplies well in advance. Unfortunately, we will have to ask you to pay for the 

pleasure - £3.00 per meal.   Due to the number of children having a school meal and limited space in 

the hall, we need to restrict this invitation to one parent per family.  

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Reception Family Lunch 

 

Name of Child:  …………………………… 

 

Adult attending:  1 Amount enclosed: ………………… 

 

Vegetarian meal required: Yes/No 

 

Please advise us of any food allergies/intolerances: __________________________________ 

 

Signed: …………………………………………… Parent/Guardian 
 

    

 


